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Updates 

Survey to Parents and Staff will be going out within the coming week.  We are asking about this 
year from parents but also feedback on distance learning.  We will use this data as one piece of 
information as we are planning for our re-entry.   

Thank you to the parents that helped with the auction and 8th grade graduation.  What a 
wonderful way to end the year.  A big shout out to Judy Limor for all the logistics for graduation 
and Marsha and Cutia for organizing the drive bye for our community; it was just as needed for 
staff as it was for parents and students.   
 
Even though the strategic plan as a whole is on hold, we are using the progress we made 
especially in the area of the Vision of Teaching Excellence as we move into the summer for our 
staff with Professional Development.   
 

School Lunch/Charge Policy 
Briana Caddell 
 

Enrollment 
Spreadsheet for enrollment data - Where we ended for the year.  
 

Enrollment estimates for 20/21 school year:   

K 144  # 31 on K list 

1 144 #7 on 1st waitlist 

2 144 #2 Spanish, #1 French, --/Mandarin) 

3 144 --/Spanish, #3French, #2Mandarin 

4 124 #1/Spanish, #1 French, #1 Mandarin 

5 108  

6 96 #20 on 6th grade 

7 95  

8 91  

Total 1090  



   

 

 


